5/11/2016 City of Portland Mail - *Issued Permit** 33 India St

Portland|
Maine

od here Inspections Building <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

*Issued Permit** 33 India St

Kevin Inman <kinman@minutemanst.com> Wed, May 11, 2016 at 9:30 AM
To: Inspections Building <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

We are pulling out of this project.

Is there a way to cancel this permit and get our money back?
| apologize for the inconvenience.

Thank you,

Kevin

From: Inspections Building [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 11:57 AM

To: nathan@batemanpartnerslic.com; Kevin Inman <kinman@minutemanst.com>
Subject: *Issued Permit** 33 India St

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result,
please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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